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Awards are lined up and ready to be presented at Tulane’s 2018 Staff Recognition
Event on Friday, April 6. The annual luncheon took place at The Roosevelt Hotel, and
marks the second year employees were celebrated at a unified ceremony for their
contributions and dedication to the university. Over 450 employees were
recognized.
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